
 
 

OLG PTO Meeting 
 

 

Date: 09/14/2020 Time: 6:30-7:30 Location: Zoom 

PRESENTER TOPIC NOTES 

Kristie Ryan,  
PTO President 

Opening Prayer Time: 6:33pm 

 Roll Call 
(will be done with online 
list) 

Attendees: Kristie Ryan, Susan Wells, Debbie Mattingly, Erin Jones, 
Hannah Sexton, Mandy Kirk, Amanda Hood, Sara Seaton, Mary Beth 
Brunsman 
 

 Acceptance of previous 
month’s meeting minutes 
 

Susan Wells accepted 
Debbie Mattingly seconded 

Debbie Mattingly,  
PTO Treasurer 

Correspondence 
Treasurer’s Report 
 
 
 

*Payments for some teacher reimbursement items and technology. 
*PTO donated to the American Cancer Society in remembrance of 
Beth O'Shaughnessy's sister last week. 

Mandy Kirk,  
OLG Principal 

Principal’s Report 
 
 
 
 

*Overall things are quiet. OLG had their 1st COVID positive student. 9 
students will return from the quarantine this Wednesday. Hamilton 
County was impressed with how OLG handled the positive test and 
how quickly families were notified and impacted students 
quarantined. There were no further positive tests from students so 
Hamilton County is not linking this case to OLG. The student who did 
test positive is doing well.  
*Free lunches are available through December at this time and the 
government may be looking to extend this program through the 
entire year. More to come as information becomes available.  
*61 OLG HOME students returned to the classroom in October, we 
are expecting more to return in November.  

Hannah Sexton, 
OLG Teacher 

Representative 

Teacher’s Report 
 
 

*Packets for OLG HOME are working well so they are continuing with 
that process.  
*Halloween- Kindergarten is the only grade allowed to wear 
costumes, students will be asked to arrive at school in their costume 
this year. Grades K-3 is asking for PTO to provide (reimburse) for a 
small snack & drink for their rooms. This was approved. Grades 4-8 
Mrs. Kirk will check to see if they want/need a snack and if so we will 
look at cost for either PTO, OLG or a combo to cover the expense. 
Grades 1-8 will be out of uniform (orange/black clothing, Halloween 
shirts etc, just no costumes). 

Susan Wells, 
PTO Vice  
President 

Vice-President Report 
 
 
 

*Chipotle fundraiser raised  $119.66  
*Susan will check with Cane’s for a possible Nov dine & donate 
*Amanda Hood will check with Brittany U. for a possible Krimmers 
dine & donate. 
Susan will check with Wendy’s to see what their school fundraiser 
options are. 



 

 

Committee Chairs Committee Updates 
Box Tops 
Events 
 

* Box Tops & Coke Rewards were dropped off at school, Susan picked 
up and will get them entered.  
* Box Tops deadline is Nov 1st so she will send it soon. We have 
raised $155.50 with people’s scanned receipts.  

 New Business 
 
 
 
 

1. Family page reminder  - Kristie will get the family page name 
updated and we will probably post a rule reminder. - Everyone 
is enjoying all of the sports pictures. 

2. Out of uniform pass  - Idea was brought up to sell out of 
uniform passes for Nov - May since our Eagle Walk is not until 
spring. PTO board will meet to work on options, Amanda 
Hood offered to help as well. Looking into different tier levels 
to provide families options as well asa family pricing for those 
with more than 1 child at OLG. 

3. Trunk or Treat  - Amanda Hood & Sara Seaton are heading this 
up. Prize for Spookiest Car & Favorite Car. There will be a 
scavenger hunt also. Sea Cuisine and Kona Ice food trucks will 
be there as well as a DJ. PTO tent will be used for check in and 
each car will be given COVID guidelines. Masks will be 
required and hand sanitizer at each car (provided by the car 
owner). Hot Chocolate will be sold for $1.  

4. Eagle Walk - discussed having a cut off for when we decide as 
a school if we will be able to safely have Eagle Walk this year. 
Other fundraising ideas such as 365 raffle were mentioned as 
alternatives.  

Meeting  
Adjourned 

Time: 7:12pm By: Susan Wells and Hannah Sexton 
 


